
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15 September 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
Across the UK, there are many people self-isolating and awaiting tests for Covid-19; 
this also applies to a small number of our school community. In line with the guidance 
schools are required to follow, we will communicate with close contacts, following 
national Test and Trace procedures, only where there is a positive test returned.  
 
It is worth noting that the latest statistics show that over 98% of all tests undertaken 
across UK have returned as negative so – with the cold and flu season approaching – 
it is important that we act only where there is a confirmed positive test. 
 
Thank you again for your on-going support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Scott Ratheram 
Executive Principal 
 
 


